
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Written Question 
 

Date:  March 20, 2018 
 
Asked by: Tony Akoak, MLA 
  Gjoa Haven 
 
Asked of: Hon. Paul Quassa 
  Minister of Executive and Intergovernmental Affairs 
 
Title: Government of Nunavut Responses to the Resolutions Adopted at the 

2016 and 2017 Annual General Meetings of the Kitikmeot Inuit Association 
 

 
 
1. What were the Government of Nunavut’s responses to the resolutions adopted at 

the 2016 and 2017 Annual General Meetings of the Kitikmeot Inuit Association? 
 

 

 

 


